
 

 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 

September 6, 2018 

 

Dear Elizabeth Public Schools Students and Families: 

 

On behalf of the Elizabeth Board of Education, I welcome you back to our schools for 

2018-2019! We are all excited to start this new year and our team members have been 

working hard throughout the summer to prepare for this day and for the upcoming year . 

 

The hallmark of a great school district is the collaboration and engagement between the 

district and the community it serves. I welcome and encourage you to be active 

members of the Elizabeth Public Schools community. For students, that means 

participating in extracurricular activities such as athletics, clubs, organizations, and/or 

student government. For parents and guardians, that includes participating in your 

child’s education, volunteering to assist with school activities, and/or participating in 

the parent/teacher association at your child’s school. 

 

The Board is here to support you and to ensure that you are receiving a high quality 
education that prepares you for college and career opportunities. Together we achieve 

more and further strengthening our partnership will, in turn, strengthen our schools and 

empower you, our students, to achieve excellence.  
 

We wish you a very successful 2018-2019 and can’t wait to celebrate more of your 

excellent achievements and create special memories that last a lifetime!   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Maria Z. Carvalho 

Board President 


